## NEWS

A New Chapter

As reported elsewhere, we have a new chapter of the Association. On Tuesday 4th July, at the confusion of the conference, the New Zealand chapter of ANZTLA was inaugurated. We trust they will find ways to overcome the tyranny of distance in order to meet together from time to time.

\*\*\*\*\*

Need a professional librarian with a theological degree? Fiona Parker completed a B.Theol (MCD) in 1986, and is now completing her Graduate Diploma in Librarianship at the Melbourne Institute (formerly Melbourne CAE) and is interested in obtaining a full-time position in a theological library. If you can help Fiona, please ring her on (03)808 6599 mornings or after 8 pm.

ANTZLA Newsletter No. 8